
 

Memo 
Date: February 10, 2025 

 
To: Parish and school business managers 

 

From: Holly Orsagh, director of financial services, Office of Finance  

Re: Food pantry survey 

 

 

We are conducting a survey for insurance purposes to determine which 
archdiocesan entities operate a food pantry. If you have one, please complete 
this survey. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at horsagh@archatl.com or 404-
920-7906. 
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